
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please can we ask all parents and carers who collect children to 

make sure that they hold their children’s hands as they leave 

Nursery?   

 

Once the children have signed out they are the responsibility 

of parents and carers.  

 

We are worried that children might wander off or run out of 

school and onto the roads if they are not holding an adult’s 

hand when they leave their classroom. 

 

We do have a member of staff at the door but it’s very 

difficult to see which child is with an adult and which is not 

UNLESS they are holding an adult’s hand. 

 

Thank you for your support in helping to keep all of the 

children safe inside Nursery and on the way home. 

 

 


